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""""Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son 
and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that 

I have commanded you..." I have commanded you..." I have commanded you..." I have commanded you..."     
(St. Matthew 28:19(St. Matthew 28:19(St. Matthew 28:19(St. Matthew 28:19----20).20).20).20).    

 

 

Glory to Jesus Christ!  Glory forever!   
 

Dear faithful friends of Annapolis Pan-Orthodox College Ministry: 

 

We have so much to be thankful for: This ministry, started in 2004, 

has been blessed to keep going and growing.  Holy Archangels 

Orthodox Mission has emerged out of the desire of the college 

students for local worship and a place to bring their friends and 

classmates seeking the truth of Christ.  Weekly services and pastoral 

counseling and mentoring are offered students at St. John’s College and the midshipmen at the U.S. Naval 

Academy and for the first time, we have engaged in outreach efforts at Anne Arundel Community College.   

 

Among the many who have journeyed to 

the Orthodox Faith in Christ through the 

ministry, begun their journey through the 

ministry, or were strengthened in Christ 

through the ministry there are family men 

and women, now parents, seminarians, 

teachers and educators, and many others 

making a difference for Christ and His 

Church in this country and even 

overseas.   

 

Serving the students during the day-time hours, in the midst of the 

week, in the evening, meeting with them individually takes time that 

only a full-time missionary chaplain could afford.  Your faithful 

monthly support makes this outreach to the students possible.  

 

This Lent I have been 

offering the students a 

weekly teaching on the 

LORD’S PRAYER at our 

Presanctified Liturgies 

served at the St. John’s Boathouse, which is an opportunity for them to 

invite their friends.  The midshipmen too are invited and encouraged to 

attend—the Boathouse is just across the street from the Academy.   

 

Among the many ministry activities since our last newsletter are the 

following: 

 

• The 2013 March for Life in Washington, D.C., an opportunity to stand for the value of each human life 

even as we pray for the victims of abortion.       

1 Mids fellowshiping at the Mission 

2: Rdr. Zenon, a St. John's alum, being 

tonsured by His Beatitude, TIKHON 

3: Anton, one of our Orthodox 

mids, holding our son, Iacob 

5: His Beatitude, TIKHON, leading the 

faithful in prayers for victims of abortion 

4: Our student president at the USNA and 

other mids take in a presentation by Orthodox 

veteran, George Tita. 



• The 6
th

 Hour is prayed twice weekly at the Naval Academy. 

• Weekly Vespers at St. John’s (outside Lent) and Wednesday 

Presanctified Liturgy and teaching on the Lord’s Prayer (during Lent).   

• Shower, Baptism, and Chrismation of St. John’s alumni, Noel and 

Nini’s son, Emiliane.   

• Bridal Shower for St. John’s Student President, Heathryn Berry. 

• Orthodoxy and Coffee outreach at St. John’s.  

 

We want to wish our ACM Board 

Member and Treasurer, Ho Kim and 

wife Sue, Many Years!  Ho and Sue 

were married March 2.  We also want to welcome new Board members, 

Timothy Barkley and Lauren Cooper, St. John’s and ACM alumna.   

 

Your faithful prayers and support allow this ministry to continue 

ministering to the students of St. John’s and the midshipmen of the 

USNA.  We hope to keep expanding the ministry in the years to come.  

We need your help to do so.  If ou are currently a monthly contributor to 

the ministry, we thank you.  If you are not currently a monthly contributor, 

we would ask you to prayerfully consider the value of full-time college 

ministry and the formation in Christ that it makes possible.  We are grateful for all those who partner with us 

through their prayers and support to reach the students of Annapolis with the Gospel and Orthodox Faith.  

Christ is in our midst! 

 

Wishing you a most blessed Pascha,  

Yours in Christ our true God, 

 

Fr. Robert Miclean + 

Chaplain, ACM 

Fr.RobertMiclean@gmail.com 

M: 262-844-2369 
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2: Fr. Robert baptizing Emiliane, 

Rdr. Zenon and Nino's son.  Both 

are alumni of St. John's. 

8: Some of the Orthodox mids who attend our services at the USNA. 

7: Wedding of ACM Board member, 

Ho Kim, with priests and board 

members, Fr. Robert, Fr. David, and 

Fr. Gregory (Left to Right). 

10: St. John's OCF student president, 

Heathryn Berry and her fiance, Rdr. Andrew. 

9: St. John's students socializing after Liturgy at 

Holy Archangels Mission. 

3: Presanctified Liturgy served during Lent at St. John's College. 


